
Rodney Anonymous 
 

I say a big NO to this project. We don't need anymore scars on the land in Eastern Washington.
Wind mills littering the landscape, solar farms smothering wildlife habitat and now this. You can
build the thing on Pike Street and suck the water out of Puget Sound and do the same thing. Go for
it.


